The Importance of Parent Volunteers at
St. John Paul Il Catholic School

At St. John Paul Il Catholic Schools, we deeply value the partnership
between our families and our school community. One of the most
meaningful ways parents can support our mission is through volunteering.
Each family is asked to contribute 25 hours of volunteer service throughout
the year—and these hours make a lasting impact.

Our events, activities, and daily operations simply wouldn’t be the same without
the time, talent, and dedication of our parent volunteers. Whether you're helping
in the classroom, organizing events, supporting athletics, or lending a hand
behind the scenes, your involvement helps create a vibrant, supportive, and
faith-filled environment for all our students.

Track It Forward — Your Volunteer Hub

To help make volunteering easier and more organized, we use an online
platform called Track It Forward. This site is updated regularly with new
volunteer opportunities, so parents can easily sign up for activities that fit
their schedule and interests.

Through Track It Forward, you can also keep track of your family's volunteer
hours. It's a simple way to see how many hours you've completed toward

the 25-hour requirement.

We encourage all parents to check the site often and get involved—your
time and talents are truly appreciated!

www.trackitforward.com



